[image: ]CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE
Planning Department
Alan Varela, Director

										  																											  										Mayor Timothy M. Keller
PO Box 1293
Albuquerque
NM 87103
www.cabq.gov

October 27, 2022


Verlyn Miller, P.E.
Miller Engineering Consultants
3500 Comanche NE, Bldg F
Albuquerque, NM 87107


RE:	Wat Phrathat Doi Suthep NM
	Conceptual Grading and Drainage Plan 
	Engineer’s Stamp Date: no stamp
	Hydrology File:  K19D125A


[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Mr. Miller:

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 10-18-22, the Conceptual Grading & Drainage Plan is approved for Administrative Site Amendment.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3993 or ccherne@cabq.gov

Sincerely,				
 
Curtis Cherne, P.E. CFM
Principal Engineer
Planning Department
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